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Aoife Brennan

To: Hugh Creegan
Subject: Motion 76599 Passed 

Dear Mr Creegan, 
 
The following motion was passed at the October meeting of the Lucan/Palmerstown/North 
Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting.  
 
“That this committee agree to relaying the frustration and dissatisfaction being 
experienced by commuters residing in Lucan, Palmerstown and North Clondalkin, 
dependent on the bus services being provided by Go-Ahead. Furthermore a report 
to be sought from the NTA with regards to the breakdown of penalties/fines issued 
to GO-Ahead in relation to specific service deficits in not meeting planned 
scheduling for this jurisdiction.” 
 
 
Any reply received will be circulated to the members and will be available to the public as part of 
the minutes of the meeting.  An early response would be appreciated. 
  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Aoife Brennan 
 
Staff Officer 
Central Management Unit  
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department (LUPT) 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght,Dublin 24 
abrennan@sdublincoco.ie  
T+353 1 4149294  www.sdcc.ie  
 
LUPT is committed to the Council’s Customer Service Action Plan 
and Citizen’s Charter for a standard of excellence in public service. 
 
 


